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Staff Shout-outs!!
Mrs. Steward and Mrs. Garza……. For helping raise money for the school with the BOX Tops Program.
Mrs. Pinkham….. for helping with all of the paperwork in the special education department.
Mrs. Kuykendalll….. for starting the CCAUE WOW journal!!
In the Classroom 
Ms. Cowan….for her excellent SIOP review!! She orally stated and had objectives posted.  She  also reviewed the objectives from the previous lesson.  
Mrs. Rivera….. for her SIOP review as well.  Students were using that “Number Heads”  during math.  Students also were held accountable for their group work and had to orally explain the answers.
Ms. Goshton…. For her student centered work space.  She painted dots on the wall and each vocabulary word students learn, she writes the word in one of the dots.  She also has several visual aids to help students with their facts and remind them of certain math tasks.
Weekly Notes

· SIOP observations continue this week, but everyone is doing a great job!

· Our ANET day Friday will be changing, updates to follow.


· Thank you to all the teachers who are pushing the school-wide multiplication challenge!!  This will be so helpful for students!

· Grade books will be checked often, please keep updating and don’t forget to label assessments with CCSS or GLCEs

· Grades are due for Progress Reports in 16 days!!

Staff Out this Week
Monday 11/10/14
Carlbom- out

Tuesday 11/11/14
Lorena-out
Carlbom-out
Wednesday 11/12/14
Carlbom-out
Mentor/ Mentee meetings
Thursday 11/13/14
Carlbom-out
Walley- out
       Friday 11/14/14
Carlbom-out
Reaume- out
Colovos- out
Findling- out

REMINDERS AND UPCOMING EVENTS!!
November 11th- Staff Meeting 3:45-5:15
November 12th- Picture Retake Day
November 17th- School Improvement Meeting
November 18th- PBIS Meeting
November 25th- Staff Meeting
November 26th- PROGRESS REPORT GRADES DUE!!!

One extra degree...
makes all the difference.
And, the one extra degree of effort in business and in life...
separates the good from the great!

			Sincerely,			
			 Thomas and Andrea
